
Bowmen of Woodstock

Dear Archers of Kent,

This is a request for information from you all – I know that the proportion of responses to

questionnaires is generally low however whatever responses we get will assist with decisions that

our club committee make in relation to GNAS Field Archery in Kent.

We have recently held several “Taster” sessions at our ground which were well attended by Kent

archers and the feedback we had was really positive – we even had smiles in the torrential

downpours!! This weekend was the “unofficial Kent Field Champs” and only 6 archers turned up –

we need to know why!!

Was it

A) The date – 18 April?

B) The round – 2x12 targets?

C) The cost - £5?

D) Didn’t know about it?

E) Communication – on website

F) Communication – request sent to county for info to go to club secretaries – did you get it?

G) You don’t feel confident enough to shoot a “competition”?

H) You don’t want a Field Championship?

I) Too far to travel?

J) Clashed with another event?

Any other comments?

Feel free to email me at: hannah_brown1@btinternet.com

Or return by post to me at 8 Edyngham Close, ME10 2SN

We would like to know what the archers in Kent want, so we can put on the events you want to

shoot.

Thanks for your help,

Hannah

Bowmen of Woodstock


